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HARRISON TOWNSHIP 

BZA 

ORGANIZATIONAL MEETING 

JANUARY 27, 2015-FINAL 

 

Members present: Christopher Strayer, Valerie Hans, George Snider, Dwight Gibson, Jr. 

and James Hannahs. Absent: Ryan Bailey. 

Also present Tom Frederick, Zoning Inspector, and Vickie Noble, Zoning Secretary 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm by Vickie Noble with all standing for the 

Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

Ms. Noble opened with a call for nominations for Chair. Mr. Snider moved that  

Christopher Strayer be named Chair for 2015. Ms. Hans seconded.  

Vote: 

Chris Strayer…..…..yes 

Valerie Hans……....yes 

Dwight Gibson, Jr…yes 

George Snider……..yes 

Jim Hannahs……….yes 

The motion passed with a unanimous yes vote. 

 

The meeting was turned over to Mr. Strayer who called for nominations for Vice Chair. 

Mr. Strayer moved that Valerie Hans be named Vice Chair for 2015.  

Mr. Gibson seconded. 

Vote: 

Chris Strayer…..…..yes 

Valerie Hans……....yes 

Dwight Gibson, Jr…yes 

George Snider……..yes 

Jim Hannahs……….yes 

The motion passed with a unanimous yes vote. 

 

Mr. Strayer moved that James Hannahs be named Alternate Secretary. Mr. Snider 

seconded. 

Vote: 

Chris Strayer…..…..yes 

Valerie Hans……....yes 

Dwight Gibson, Jr…yes 

George Snider……..yes 

Jim Hannahs……….yes 

The motion passed with a unanimous yes vote. 

 

A discussion on meeting dates for 2015 resulted in the board staying with the current 

schedule of the second Wednesday and the fourth Tuesday of the month. They also 
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agreed on an option of the fourth Thursday of the month if needed. All agreed with 

unanimous ayes for these dates.  

 

The minutes of the August 26, 2014 public hearing and meeting were read. 

Ms. Hans moved the minutes be approved. Mr. Snider seconded. The motion passed with 

unanimous ayes.  

 

Mr. Frederick informed the board that he is waiting for an application to be submitted for 

a swimming pool variance. If received in time a public hearing could be scheduled for 

February 24, 2015. 

 

Ms. Hans moved the meeting be adjourned. Mr. Snider seconded. The motion passed 

with unanimous ayes. The meeting was adjourned at 6:52 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

 

 

Vickie Noble, Zoning Secretary 

 

 

 

 

Christopher Strayer, Chair 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


